
Upcoming events 
· Mondays– 6.30pm Yoga and sound therapy 

· College tutors- Monday and Wednesday 
evenings. 

· Wednesday’s– 6.00am, Walks and swims 
before school. 

· School Ball– Saturday 6 May 

· College closes end of Term 2, 2023  

 Friday  30 June@  5.00pm 

· College opens for Term 3, 2023,  

 Sunday 16 July@  3.00pm 

Dear parents, carers, staff and students 

Welcome back to Term 2. College Supervisors were busy over the term break as we all        
attended the Supervisory Conference in Perth with other staff from around the state. It was 
great to socialise and learn new ideas with other College staff. Some of the topics covered    
included understanding the effect of trauma, de-escalating in conflict situations, cyber safety, 
understanding our code of conduct and organising effective student activities.  

The changeover to LPG gas is progressing and we hope to have all our showers back with hot 
water over the next fortnight. The dining  and TV area should have air conditioning and heating 
running in a few days.  

As you may already be aware, Ms Hearn will be in Narrogin as the Acting College Manager for 
term 2 and 3. Ms Swayn will be replacing Andrea as the Acting Senior Supervisor and Ms   
Lewis will be joining us full time as well. We have been very fortunate to have a stable staff 
group, with very few changes over a long  time. 

Please note there has been a spike in Covid cases throughout town and at the College. If you 
are positive and have symptoms, you are encouraged to go home to recover and to wear a 
mask. The College has a   surplus of Covid tests and masks and if any families would like any 
of these, please see staff when your next in the College. 

StudentsÊandÊstaffÊenjoyingÊminiÊgolfÊ
onÊSunday. 

Please note  we have two tutors here on Monday and Wednesday 
evenings and students can access any work on our College     
computers. We strongly encourage students to make the most of 
these opportunities. 


